

---

**From:** Larry Visoski [REDACTED]  
**Sent:** Wednesday, March 11, 2015 5:50 PM  
**To:** jeffrey E.  
**Subject:** Re: Trent

Ok,. I'll ask if he get out of his trip. Currently he is flying Saturday already,,

If not, I'll take Dave to Ny and Ranch on Monday.,

Thx  
Larry

Sent from my iPhone

On Mar 11, 2015, at 1:47 PM, jeffrey E. <jeevacation@gmail.com <mailto:jeevacation@gmail.com> > wrote:

I would try trent on sat if you want karyna to palm .

On Wed, Mar 11, 2015 at 1:44 PM, Larry Visoski [REDACTED] > wrote:

Jeffrey

I spoke to Trent,. He is available to fly Monday and Tuesday if you want to use him one more time for GIV trip to Ranch., then I could use Dave for Phoenix trip the following weekend .,

Pls advise if you would prefer Dave or Trent?

Thx  
Larry

Sent from my iPhone

--

please note

The information contained in this communication is confidential, may be attorney-client privileged, may constitute inside information, and is intended only for the use of the addressee. It is the property of JEE

Unauthorized use, disclosure or copying of this communication or any part thereof is strictly prohibited

and may be unlawful. If you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately by return e-mail or by e-mail to [jeevacation@gmail.com](mailto:jeevacation@gmail.com) <<mailto:jeevacation@gmail.com>> , and destroy this communication and all copies thereof, including all attachments. copyright -all rights reserved